
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 15 June 2006 

5. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 Correspondence was tabled from the following: 
 
  Copies of emails/correspondence from Tim Barnett’s office to the Mayor and Chief Executive 

Officer. 
  Mrs Schofield regarding removal of leaves from Riselaw Street 
  Environment Canterbury regarding a summary of decisions on the proposed Canterbury Natural 

Resources Regional Plan. 
 Two nominations for the Board’s Good Neighbour Award. 

 
The Board received the correspondence and requested that it be acknowledged and forwarded to the 
appropriate staff for response. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


